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Parisi, County Mourn Passing of Deputy Due to COVID-19 

Dane County Executive Joe Parisi released the following statement regarding today’s passing of Dane County 
Sheriff’s Deputy Rick Treadwell: 

“Our entire Dane County family mourns the passing of Deputy Rick Treadwell – his life taken too early by this 
terrible virus. Our love and condolences go out to Rick’s wife and children and the many men and women with 
whom he served.  

“We as a county will do everything possible to provide comfort and support to Rick’s family. And we will 
continue to do everything in our power to fight the spread of this deadly virus and the unfair suffering and 
devastation it brings.” 
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